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News article: Royal Mail tells people not to send post abroad due to 'cyber incident' 
Royal Mail has asked people to stop sending mail abroad due to a "cyber incident" causing severe disruption. 
 
News Article: East Ayrshire Council: Investigation after potential GDPR breach 

East Ayrshire Council has launched an investigation over an alleged breach of data protection rules after a 
picture of a child was shared on social media. 
 
News Article: Cloud-delivered malware attacks almost tripled in 2022 
The growing reliance on cloud applications has presented attackers with a broader pool of potential targets. 
 

 

 

 
This eAlert is intended for staff, both within Digital Health and Care Wales and other NHS organisations, who may have an interest in Information 

Governance issues that affect the NHS in Wales. If you have any articles which you feel would also be useful to colleagues, please feel free to forward 

them for inclusion in our next edition. 

Digital Health and Care Wales is not responsible for the contents or reliability of the linked websites and does not necessarily endorse the views expressed 

within them.  Listing shall not be taken as endorsement of any kind. We cannot guarantee that these links will work all of the time and we have no control 

over availability of the linked pages.  

 

 

Os nad ydych eisiau dderbynnu y’r e-Newyddion yma, Cysylltwch DHCWInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk  

If you would prefer not to receive this regular eAlert, please contact DHCWInformationGovernance@wales.nhs.uk  
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